

Barbara F. Fullmer Managing Counsel

P. O. Box 100360 Anchorage, AK 99510-0360 Phone: 907.265.1341 Fax: 918.462.8278

October 9, 2015

Ms. Leah Levinton
External Affairs Coordinator
Alaska Gasline Development Corporation
3201 C Street, Suite 200
Anchorage, Alaska 99503

RE: Alaska Gasline Development Corporation

Question on Proposed Regulations on Confidentiality

Dear Ms. Levinton:

ConocoPhillips Alaska, Inc. submits the following question regarding the proposed regulations on confidentiality issued by the Alaska Gasline Development Corporation (AGDC) on September 18, 2015:

1. What kinds of information is AGDC currently holding as confidential that it would not hold as confidential under the proposed regulations and why?

Thank you for the opportunity to submit questions on the draft regulations.

Very truly yours,

Barbara F. Fullmer

Sarbare J. Fullmer